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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Homeless encampment dismantlement plan? (Jul31)

From: Ryan Crawford

Date: Thu., Jul. 30, 2020, 10:18 a.m.

Subject: Homeless encampment dismantlement plan? (Jul31)

To: <mayor@hamilton.ca>, <maureen.wilson@hamilton.ca>, <jason.farr@hamilton.ca>,
<nrinder.nann@hamilton.ca>, <sam.merulla@hamilton.ca>, <chad.collins@hamilton.ca>,
<tom.jackson@hamilton.ca>, <esther.pauls@hamilton.ca>, <ward8@hamilton.ca>,
<brad.clark@hamilton.ca>, <maria.pearson@hamilton.ca>, <brenda.johnson@hamilton.ca>,
<lloyd.ferguson@hamilton.ca>, <arlene.vanderbeek@hamilton.ca>, <judi.partridge@hamilton.ca>
Cc: <hclc.cich@gmail.com>, <info@keepingsix.org>, <info@hamsmart.ca>

Hello,

It has come to my attention that there is a plan to dismantle the encampments, and presumably remove
individuals occupying the First Ontario Center frontage and the area along Ferguson near the jail. It is also my
understanding that this is being done without a plan in place to relocate these people to safe
accommodations.

If you can provide me with a summary (or a circulated email) of the plan for this situation and correct me if
necessary, that would be much appreciated. If it is indeed going to unfold as | have suggested it is, | would like
to express my strong disapproval of the use of city and police services to hurt vunerable persons (amidst a
pandemic no less).

Thank you for your attention,
Ryan



